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The meeting was called to order at approximately 10:00 AM. 
There were no objections to the previous minutes. 
 
A report of the 2007 USSBC was given and discussed 
 Bottom line with shipping yet to be paid due to the problem caused by the 
shipping company is that the USSBC showed plus $2,000 of revenue over expenses. If 
freight has to be paid, there is another $1,000 in expense. The Mid-Atlantic Conference 
gave the USBF $1,000. Sol Weinstein, the DIC, did a great job. 
A suggestion was made to avoid conducting a round-robin at the same time as a knockout 
phase is being conducted. This is only a consideration when there are two teams to be 
selected. 
 
There was a discussion of moving to fully funding teams representing the USBF. 
 
The 2008 venue was discussed.  
 
Cecil Cook was checking on the possibility of having the 2009 USSBC in Los Angeles. 
 
The meeting was adjourned about Noon. 
  
       


